

Transcript for the welcome video for the Ohio Parent Mentor project. 


Welcome to the Ohio Parent Mentor project website. My name is Dr. Gabrielle Johnson, and I am a licensed school psychologist, and am the lead of the Professional Development Program for the Ohio Parent Mentor Project, representing the Center on Education and Training for Employment at The Ohio State University. My name is Lindsay Havey. I work at the Ohio Department of Education’s Office for Exceptional Children, and I'm the Parent Mentor Program Consultant. The Ohio Department of Education provides grant funding to most of the Parent Mentors in Ohio. 

In addition to grant funding, we also provide guidance to Parent Mentors, their District Representatives and to the Ohio State team. We are so excited that you've made your way to the Ohio Parent Mentor Project website. Here you'll be able to learn more about the project, what types of services parent mentors can provide, and you can locate your local peer mentor and their contact information. This website is also filled with resources from local, state and national agencies and community partners to support you and your child's educational journey. You'll also notice a particular focus of special education services and supports. The Ohio Department of Education and Workforce is proud of parent mentors and the 30 plus year legacy of this treasured program that is unique to Ohio. All Ohio Parent Mentor services are offered free of charge to families together. We can help your student with special needs get the special attention they deserve and find their pathway to educational success. Our goal at the Ohio Parent Mentor project is to be passionate, connected, and accessible. And if we still can’t find your answer after your search on our site today, please feel free to reach out to us via email at cete-parentmentor@osu.edu, or give us a call at 614-247-9982. 
